Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 2:12 PM

To: 'Tom Peterson’

Subject: RE: Wetco Farms 23-4 Spill #2213370 - Remediation #5875
Attachments: Bonanza Cr Wetco Farms 23-4 Form 27 Approved 6-23-11.pdf
Tom,

Based on the information provided, COGCC requires no further action in regard to the referenced spill and remediation.
Both the spill report and remediation project have been changed to closed status in COGIS. Please retain a copy of this
email as verification of NFA approval. An approved copy of the Form 27 is also attached for your records,

Thank you,

John

lohn Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Qil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

From: Tom Peterson [mailto: TPeterson@bonanzacrk.com
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2011 11:31 AM

To: Axelson, John

Subject: FW: Wetco Farms 23-4 Spill #2213370

lohn,

This site has been excavated, sampled, hauled and rebuilt. LT Environmental performed the site sampling and completed
the form 27. Please let me know if you have any questions, or if you need anything further on this incident. Have a good
weekend.

Thanks,

Tom Peterson

Engineering Technician
Bonanza Creek Energy, Inc.
410 17th Street, Suite 1500
Denver, CO 80202
720-440-6113 - office
720-982-8574 - cell

From: Axelson, John [mailto:John.Axelson@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 1:47 PM

To: Tom Peterson

Subject: RE: Wetco Farms 23-4 Spill #2213370

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Spedalist



